
From: 3degrees@mindspring.com  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 6:49 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to urge the Labor Department to immediately delay and then repeal the 
RIN 1210-AB79 fiduciary rule. The rule is an unnecessary government intrusion into 
the free market and the financial decisions of American citizens. It is based on false 
assumptions and questionable government authority. Please help return America to its 
founding principles by ridding our nation of these overbearing rules. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kristina Kershner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


